December 15, 2015

Supervisor Salud Carbajal 1st District Supervisor Santa Barbara County

Terri Maus-Nisich Assistant County CEO Santa Barbara County

Dear Supervisor Carbajal & Asst. CEO Maus-Nisich,

Please support the passage of Laura's Law on Tuesday, December 15, 2015.

Assisted Outpatient Treatment would serve those most in need of mental health care instead of getting them embroiled in the legal system and adding more stress and financial burden to families trying to help their ill relative. Numerous counties have shown that this law saves counties money and gives those most in need of mental health care the opportunity to receive it.

Please help families help loved ones suffering from mental disorders and pass this law.

Respectfully yours,

Katherine & John Culbertson 4516 La Tierra Lane Carpinteria, CA 93013